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Thank You for Dreaming Big!  
We’d like to say a big thank 

you to all of you who 

participated in our summer 

reading program this year.  

We had so much fun this 

year learning new things at 

our special programs.  We’d 

especially like to thank Fat 

Dog Pizza and Papa Murphy’s for their kind support for the 

kid’s program.   

 

Mural Dedication and Open House to 
be held at Pacific City Library 
The South 

Tillamook 

County Library 

in Pacific City 

would like to 

welcome the 

public to an 

Open House on 

Wednesday, 

September 12, 

2012, beginning 

at 6:00pm.  The 

Nestucca Valley Artisans partnered with the library to put a 

mural in the children’s area which showcases paintings of 

local wildlife.  The finished mural, painted by Marilyn 

Burkhardt, will be dedicated during the event.  This is a great 

chance to see your neighbors, partake in some refreshments, 

and get an update on all the fantastic services the Pacific City 

library has to offer.   

 

Banned Books Week is Sep 30-Oct 6  
The Tillamook County Library will 

be celebrating Banned Books Week 

from September 30 to October 6.  

Our first activity will be on 

September 27 beginning at 5:30 pm 

when our teens will participate in a 

Banned Books Read Out.  Teens 

will choose favorite passages from 

selected banned books and read 

them out loud to be recorded.  We’ll share their recordings in 

the library the following week.  Stay tuned for other activities, 

and come celebrate your freedom to read.  Banned books 

week was started 30 years ago in order to celebrate our 

freedom to read and support libraries dealing with censorship 

challenges.  We will show you some of the most challenged 

books of the last 30 years, which might include one of your 

favorites. 
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Library Card Sign-up Month:  

If you don’t yet have a library card 

and all the rights and privileges 

that come with it, we’ll happily 

help you to get one! 
 

August 31-September 4: All 

Storytimes at the Tillamook 

Library are cancelled  

September 4:  First day of school 

for Tillamook, Neah-Kah-Nie, and 

Nestucca School Districts.  Happy 

Studying!  
 

September 7, 1998:  Google is 

founded in California.  It’s not 

even 20 years old! 
 

September 8, 1954: Jon 

Sczieska’s Birthday! 
 

September 9:  National 

Grandparents Day 
 

September 12:  Open House and 

Mural Dedication at Pacific City 

Library, 6pm. 
 

September 13, 1916:  Roald 

Dahl’s Birthday!   
 

September 19: Talk like a pirate 

day!  You know you want to. 
 

September 27:  Banned Books 

Teen Program at Tillamook 

Library, 5:30pm. 
 

September 30-October 6: Banned 

Books Week 
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New Music is here! 
We’ve been increasing the number of music 

CD’s we purchase this year, and now is a great 

time to come and view the collection.  In just 

the last few months, we’ve added discs by 

Adele, Carrie Underwood, Coldplay, Regina 

Spektor, The Civil Wars, Lana Del Rey, 

Esperanza Spalding, Mumford and Sons and 

classic musicians like The Beatles and Paul 

Simon.  Come check it out! 
 

Summer Reading Winners! 
We’d like to congratulate our Summer Reading 

Prize Winners! Don’t forget to join us next 

year for more amazing prizes and fun, 

educational programs.  There will be 

something for everyone!  

 Adult Winners, Grand Prize: Kathy 

Chadsey, Carolyn Degon, Jill Robinson 

and Sherrill White.  There were over 100 

additional winners who received a 

gardening book. 

 Teen winners: Sam Hyde, Allison Porter, 

Cheryl Myers, and Peter Chu. 

Regular Storytimes with 
Miss Melanie! 
Now that school has begun again, this 

doesn’t mean the fun has to stop!  Miss 

Melanie has regular storytimes for all ages, 

from birth to age 12.   
 Tuesday: 10:00 am  Terrific Twos 

 Wednesday: 10:00 am  Preschool  

 Wednesday: 4:00 pm  Afterschool program 

for ages 6-8. 

 Thursday: 10:00 am  Preschool  

 Thursday: 4:00pm  Afterschool programs for 

ages 9-12.  

 Friday: 10:00 am Mother Goose on the Loose 

(birth - 24 months)  

 Friday: 11:05 am Mother Goose on the Loose 

(birth - 24 months)  

 Saturday: 9:05 am  Terrific Twos (24 to 36 

months)  

 Saturday: 10:00 am Mother Goose on the 

Loose (birth - 24 months)  

 Saturday: 11:00 am Preschool  

 

 

Visit the Bookstore! 
The Corner Bookstore is run by the Tillamook 

Library Foundation, with all proceeds benefiting 

the Tillamook Library.  The store is staffed by 

dedicated volunteers.  If you would like to 

volunteer at the bookstore please call 503-842-

4792.  The bookstore is open from 11am to 3pm 

Monday through Friday. 

The Corner Bookstore sells books, CD’s and 

movies on everything from sports to crafts to 

poetry.  They also have a small section of books you can pick up 

absolutely free!  A recent visit found several popular VHS titles 

including Titanic, The Wedding Singer, Forrest Gump, and Jerry 

Maguire.  There is something for everyone! 
 

 

Live and Learn 
 

Highlighting new books  

worth reading 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

The Voluntourist 
by Ken Budd 

Part travelogue, part memoir, this is 

a story of the author’s search for 

meaning in his life after the death of 

his father.  When he realizes he’ll 

never be a father himself, he begins 

taking volunteer trips and 

contemplating how his life can 

make a difference.  Through 

encounters in six countries on earth, 

we get a fascinating glimpse into 

new places and also the human 

spirit. 
 

 

Would you like to share your collection in our 

display case? 

Call the Tillamook County Library 

503-842-4792 and ask for Lynette 

 

On Display Now:  
Upstairs Case: Historic Eyeglasses from the Tillamook County 

Pioneer Museum  

Foyer Case:  9-11-01 Memorial Display 

Downstairs Cabinet: Empty 

 

Please help us to keep the library a 

pleasant place for everyone by silencing 

your cell phones when you enter the 

building.  We encourage you to take your 

calls in the downstairs lobby. 

 


